
24th September 2021

School Photographs

Dear Parents/Carers,

Tempest Photography will be in school on Tuesday 5th October to take pupil school photographs. This will

include all year groups and our preschool children. Please ensure that all children arrive at school on time,

looking smart and ready to be photographed.

Tempest will be taking individual and sibling photographs only. Previously, we have been able to offer a

family photo session which included other family members such as parents and siblings who do not attend

Jewell Academy, unfortunately we are unable to offer this service this year.

Details and information on how to view and order photographs online via Tempest Photographers will be

sent home with your child.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Waddington

Principal


